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Headteacher: T.Body BA (Hons), MA

6th December 2023
Dear Parents / Carers,
Culture Day Announcement — 20th December

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you that our annual Culture Day will be taking
place on the last day of term, the 20th of December. This event has become a cherished tradition at our
school, fostering an inclusive and vibrant atmosphere. Due to the positive feedback from our students we
have added a second Culture Day to the calendar for this year which will take place at the end of the
Spring Term.

On Culture Day, students are encouraged to express their cultural identity by wearing attire that best
represents their heritage. Additionally, we invite students to bring in food to share with their forms,
creating an opportunity for cultural exchange through shared experiences.

We have witnessed the positive impact of Culture Day over the past years, as students eagerly
anticipate this special occasion on our school calendar. It serves as a valuable platform for our school
community to learn about and appreciate the diverse cultures that make up our student body.

For those students who may choose not to participate directly in the cultural dress and food sharing, we
still welcome them to wear non-uniform attire on this day, as long as it aligns with our school's modesty
guidelines.

We believe that celebrating our cultural diversity enriches the educational experience for everyone
involved, fostering an environment of understanding and unity.

Thank you for your continued support in making our school a place where every student feels valued and
celebrated.

Best Regards,

Mr P Smith
Assistant Headteacher

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Hertfordshire, WD18 6NS
Telephone: 01923 231 560 | Email: admin@westfield.academy | Website: www.westfield.herts.sch.uk



